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20 November 2024 
 
 
Re: Letter of support for alterations and additions to Waverley College (SSDA-42425537) 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We are writing to express our support for the proposed alterations and additions to Waverley 
College as outlined in SSDA-42425537.  
 
Waverley College has been an integral part of the community since 1903 and continues to grow 
to meet the needs of an expanding student population, now exceeding 1,500 students. The 
proposed changes reflect a thoughtful approach to this growth, respecting the local scale and 
character of the area while enhancing open spaces and creating modern learning facilities.  
 
The design addresses key accessibility improvements, significantly enhancing access and mobility 
across the site. The proposed onsite parking improvements will also help mitigate traffic concerns 
in the surrounding neighbourhood.   
 
Furthermore, the updated plans create opportunities for intergenerational connections with 
residents of Uniting Waverley Estate, fostering a unique and valuable community bond.  
 
We extend our full support for these plans, confident that they will positively impact both the 
school and the broader community.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Simon Furness 
Director Property and Housing 
Uniting 
 


